
The Parish of St Mary the Virgin, Nunthorpe  

 
Sunday 8th June, Pentecost 
10:00 am        Eucharist  Church 
5:30 pm     Evensong   Church 

Evening Readings: Ps. 33:1-12, Exod.33:7-20 and 2 
Cor. 3: 4-end. 

 This week in the parish  

Tue 10th June 7.30 pm       Public Meeting      Church 
Wed 11th June 10:00 am         Eucharist          Church 
Thu 12th June 10:00 am      Pram Service             Hall 

 

Aumbry Candle 
The Aumbry Candle has been sponsored by Madge 
Macmillan in loving memory of her two sisters Shirley 
and Moira. 

 
A BiG Thank You! Thanks to everyone who 
contributed to the BiGKIDS coffee morning on 
Saturday, we had a plethora of amazing cakes 
donated and everyone enjoyed hearing from Bishop 
Barry – together we raised £482.12 towards the work 
of BiGKIDS. We had a fantastic 8th birthday and look 
forward to many more to come with your prayerful 
support. BiGKIDS. 
 
Missing from the Church: the lapel microphone unit 
(label No 2) is missing from the Church. Many people 
have done a thorough search, and all likely users have 
been contacted. Unfortunately, we have been unable 
to find it. We know it was used on Sunday morning, 
11th May, but was missing by Sunday 18th May. It is a 
costly item to replace, so we hope that it will be found 
somewhere. If you have any information please let me 
know. David Young. 
 
A Public Meeting to discuss plans for our 100th 
Anniversary celebrations will be held of Tuesday, June 
10th, 7.30 in the Narthex at Church. All welcome. Janet 
Barker 
 
Thank you to everyone who helped with the Summer 
Fayre yesterday - to all who baked, sold, washed up, 
and supported in any way, your assistance is much 
appreciated. 
 
Home communion: If you know of anyone 
housebound who would appreciate a home 
communion please contact the Pastoral Team, in 
particular Linda Smith. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

For prayer and reflection this week: 

 
This Sunday, the Diocese of York prays: 
Holy Spirit, sent by the Father, ignite in us your holy 
fire, strengthen your children with the gift of faith, 
revive your Church with the breath of love, and renew 
the face of the earth through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
We also pray for the Anglican Church of Melanesia. 
 
Those seeking comfort and healing, or who have 
requested prayer:  
We pray for Edytha B, Joan L, Stephanie C, Helen B, 
Madge M, Basil E, Marie H, Vera C, Liz B, Jess, 
Evelyn & Keith B, Merrik B, Mary H, Diana W, and 
Amy R. 
 
We remember Beryl Levie following her funeral this 
week, and we pray that her family and friends may be 
comforted. 
 
Years Mind: We remember with thanksgiving: 
Geoffrey Miller, Geoffrey Stone, Vinnie Morris, Amy 
Fisher, Franklin Scott, David Rawden, Gladys 
Middlemiss, James Dean, Doris Featonby, George 
Bearstow, Rose Webdale, Jean Collens, David Cooke, 
Cicely Leader, Stephen Jones, William Hutton, James 
Paul Honeyman, and Raymond Bywater. May all 
whom we remember rest in peace and rise in glory! 
 
Next Sunday:   
Sunday 15th June, Trinity Sunday (and Fathers’ 
Day) 
10:00 am        Eucharist  Church 
11:45 am Baptism  Church 
5:30 pm     Eucharist   Church 
 
 

While Tessa is on sabbatical (until 21st July) all 
enquiries should be directed to the Chuchwardens, 
Administrator, or Lisa. 

 
Churchwardens: David Young (01642 318522) and 
Janet Barker (01642 324319) 

 
Administrator and bulletin: Liz Taylorson.  

01642 973299 E-mail: stmarysparish@hotmail.co.uk  
Mon., Wed., and Thurs. 9am – 1 pm 
 
Associate Priest and Hospital Chaplain: Revd. Lisa 
Opala: Lisa is in the parish on Sundays. E-mail 

lisaopala@gmail.com  
 
Website www.stmarys-nunthorpe.org : Bill Colombi 

E-mail bill.colombi@ntlworld.com 
 
Safeguarding Officer: Linda Smith, 07989 172865 
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